From: Heuring, Kyna R

To: BOCrfc2015

Subject: Rural broadband coverage request
Date: Thursday, June 04, 2015 11:21:36 PM
Hello,

Per an article in "The powerline", June 2015 edition, from SEMO electrical co-op,

I am responding to let you know that we do not have access to any Internet in our area.

We live in rural Scott County, Missouri. Specifically on

We appreciate your efforts to bring Internet to rural communities and wanted to be counted among
those who would like to have it.

If we could be of any assistance in providing additional information please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kyna Heuring

Sent from my iPad
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